
Jericho Underhill Land Trust Monthly Meeting: November 5, 2018


Board Members Present: Livy Strong, John Koier, Sabina Ernst (thanks to the miracle of 
FaceTime!)


Guest: Michael Lazorchak


The Vermont Land Use tax reduction on the two new donated properties has been resolved 
with the Town of Jericho.


Livy has completed the fundraising letter to the membership and it will soon be in the mail.  


Tom Lockwood of Saxon Hill Riders, received permission to use the VAST trail across our Kikas 
Valley Property.  They will do trail improvements as needed.


We are moving forward on seeking Land Trust Alliance accreditation. Livy and Michael will be 
drafting a strategic plan.  Starting in January, the full Board will launch into meeting the 
accreditation objectives.  Record storage was discussed with the objective of digitizing the 
JULT records. 	Sabina has volunteered to begin scanning the records.



